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Action taken Report based on the feedback on curriculum 

. The department has conducted several meetings with students, parents, alumni, 

teachers and employers over the years starting from 2016-17 to 2020-21. As per the 

feedback received through these interactions with the stakeholders, it is suggested to 

incorporate recent advances in the curriculum.

2. lt is proposed to reduce some practical sessions to complete the portions within the 

stipulated time 

3. On the basis of feedback from students regarding university examination, the 

Department has approached the Syndicate members of the university and suggested to 

schedule examinations after taking into consideration the number of working days 

proposed and practiced. 

4. It is decided to conduct more curriculum-oriented activities like Seminars, Expert talks, 
industrial visits, group discussions, quiz, competitions etc. 

5. We identified more than half of the student population is satisfied with the curriculum 

and it is suggested that the teachers must take necessary action to bridge the gap 
between the curriculum and the students. 

6. Remedial classes and peer teaching were practiced during off hours and substitution 
classes were also conducted. 

7. As the syllabus is more tedious and heavier, it is difficult to complete it within the 

preseribed time(especially during unavoidable situations like natural calamities and 

epidemies)through direct teaching methods. We tried to explain the situation to the 

members of Board of Studies, Academic council, Senate and Syndicate members of the 

University and suggested to plan the evaluation process through written, practical and 

viva voce examination only after the completion of the syllabus. 
8. Conducted seminar sessions to help the students to identify the opportunities related to 

pursue higher studies and jobs related to their subject. 
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